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15th March 2017  
 
Dear Parents / Annwyl Rhienni 
 
 Miss Noble 
I would like congratulate Miss Noble on being appointed to a new job at Ysgol Pen Coch School 
in Flint; she will be starting on Monday 3rd April 2017.  We will all be very sorry to see Miss Noble 
go, as she is great friend and asset to the staff and school. I know her lovely calm manner will be 
much missed by both parents and children. We all wish her well in her new job. 
 
The Elwyn Owen Football tournament for years 3 & 4  

� Is on Friday 31st March at Deeside Leisure Centre.  
� We need to be there by 10.30am – 3pm 
� As we will not be in school at dinner time, please can children bring a packed lunch. 

 
Wellies! 
If anyone has any wellies size 8 -1 that there child has outgrown and you are able to donate them 
to school for children to use in the garden etc it would be appreciated. 
 
News Letters  
As there are now several ways that you can access our parental newsletters, email, school app 
and the website, Eco committee have suggested that we could try and cut down on paper copies 
if possible.   
If you would still like a paper copy please can you return the pro-forma at the bottom of this 
letter or email school to let us know. If we do not hear from you we will presume that you are 
happy with the alternatives as listed above. 
 
Yours sincerely / Yr eiddoch yn gywir 
 
 
 
Janet Meaden, Headteacher 
 
 

 
St Mary’s School, Nercwys 

 
Yes I would still like to receive a paper copy of the school newsletter  
 
Name of pupil ___________________________________________ 
 
 
Signed ________________________________________________ Date __________________ 
 

St Mary’s Nercwys Voluntary Aided 
Primary School 
Village Road 

Nercwys 
Mold, Flintshire 

CH7 4EW 
Tel:01352 752654 

 
Email: nemail@hwbcymru.net  

Website: http://stmarysvanercwys.weebly.com 
Headteacher – Janet Meaden BA Hons 

 

 


